
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-2713 

September 17, 2019 

RC. Bono, VADM, MC, USN, Director 
Defense Health Agency 
7700 Arlington Boulevard 
Suite 5101 
Falls Church, Virginia 22042-5101 

SUBJECT: DEFENSE HEALTH AGENCY - NRC INSPECTION NO. 03039046/2018001 

Dear Admiral Bono: 

This letter refers to your August 6, 2019, correspondence, in response to our June 27, 2019, 
letter. Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your 
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program. 

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

Docket No. 030-39046 
License No. 45-35423-01 

Sincerely, 

~M-:?~ 
Donna M. Janda, Chief 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 

cc H. Mike Stewart, Lt. Col., Radiation Safety Officer 
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